
Effective immediately 

Public Utility Commission 

Attention: Wireless division 

To whom it may concern: 

This letter is to inform you that Liberty Wireless, LLC, a Wyoming corporation, is no 
longer in business. Even though it may have been registered, it never launched and 
generated $0 revenue. It was set up as a company to facilitate signing customers up in 
the Affordable Connectivity Program. However, the program was never refunded by the 
Government. As such, please shut this account down and advise as to what next steps 
we need to take to insure a proper closing of this entity with your Commission.  

Regards, 

Paul Greene 

Manager 
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